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                  7th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

PARENT/CARER MEETINGS POSTPONED 

You will be aware from our letter dated 4th September 2023 that Mrs Disdale is taking 

some compassionate leave. 

 

This does mean that she will be unable to meet with parents/carers on Tuesday September 

12th as planned.  We will be in touch as soon as possible with details of a rearranged date. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Executive Headteacher 


